

TOWN OF HOLBROOK 50 NORTH FRANKLIN STREET HOLBROOK, MASSACHUSETTS 02343

Town Clerk

Scholarship Committee

Telephone 781-767-4314

March 22, 2022

Dear Guidance Counselor:

This letter is to inform you that the Town of Holbrook will again be offering \$1,000 scholarships to students from our community who are graduating from high school this year (2021).

The student applicants may attend any accredited high school (public or private), but they must be residents of the Holbrook community. Please inform any Grade 12 students who live in Holbrook and will be graduating from your school this year of this scholarship opportunity.

The applications will be evaluated on the basis of: the student's academic performance; SAT or ACT scores (optional) and GPA in coursework; church, school, and community service; activities and work experience; and other criteria.

Each student is also required to write a personal statement of intent, receive a letter of appraisal from a guidance counselor or other responsible adult who knows him/her well, and include copies of his/her high school transcripts.

Applications may be downloaded from the Town of Holbrook website here https://www.holbrookma.gov/town-scholarship-committee/pages/2022-scholarship-application. Each completed application must be returned to the town clerk's office, either in person or via mail to Town Scholarship Committee, Holbrook Town Hall, 50 North Franklin Street, Holbrook, MA 02343 or preferable by email to barbarapdavis@gmail.com.

All applications must be filled out completely and emailed no later than Sunday, May 1, 2022.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Barbara P. Davis

Chairperson

Town Scholarship Committee barbarapdavis@gmail.com